
WE WANT TO HEAR 
FROM YOU! 

 

   COMPLETE     
    STREETS 
A TOWN OF ANTRIM INITIATIVE  
TO IMPROVE SAFETY FOR ALL 
ROAD USERS 
 

For more information: 

 
Jason Cooper 
Planner 
603-357-0557 
jcooper@swrpc.org 
 
Southwest Region 
Planning Commission 
37 Ashuelot Street 
Keene, NH 03431 
 

 
www.swrpc.org 

The Town of Antrim wants to hear from you about local 
road safety and accessibility issues to help prioritize 
transportation-related infrastructure improvements over 
time. It is Antrim’s long-term goal to make our streets safer 
for everyone, regardless of how you want to get around. 
Over the next few months, the Town will work to develop a 
local complete streets policy and inventory potential 
projects. As part of this process, a task force of town staff, 
officials and the project consultant have developed two 
ways you can share road safety concerns: a survey and a 
map exercise. Please respond by June 16th. Thank you! 
 

TAKE THE SURVEY 
Share your experiences about 
safety and how you get around 

MARK THE MAP 
Identify safe and unsafe areas, 

ideas for improvements and 
popular destinations 

   

This project has support from the 
Monadnock Alliance for 
Sustainable Transportation (MAST) 
and Southwest Region Planning 
Commission (SWRPC). 

 

Scan the QR 
code or visit: 
bit.ly/3VuCKh8 

 

Scan the QR 
code or visit: 
bit.ly/3PzeLJC 


